
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Perquimans County Board of County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing
using quasi-judicial procedures on Wednesday, August 24, 2016, at 5:30 PM and on
Thursday, August 25, 2016, at 5:30 p.m. in the Courtroom on the 2nd floor of the Perquimans
County Courthouse Annex Building located at 110 North Church Street, Hertford, NC (next door
to the Historic County Courthouse), to consider Conditional Use Permit No. CUP-16-01, by
Timbermill Wind, LLC, c/o Apex Clean Energy Holdings, LLC, for a Large Wind Energy
Facility in the Bear Swamp and Centerhill Communities [to include Tax Parcel Nos. 3-0039-
00011B; 3-0047-00001, -00002, -00014 and -00028; 3-0048-00001 and -00003; 3-0049-00009,
-00024A, -00025, -00026, -00038 and -00039(part); 3-0058-00004(part), -00007 and -00013;
and 3-0059-00012A(part)], and extending west into Chowan County.

Property owners, residents and other interested parties may review this item during normal
business hours before the quasi-judicial Public Hearing at the Perquimans County Planning &
Zoning Office, 104 Dobbs Street, Hertford, NC, or call 252-426-2027 or email
dgodfrey@perquimanscountync.gov for more information. Public comments at the hearing will
be in the form of sworn testimony subject to cross examination.
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